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27th June 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Y6 Residential Trip – 29th November to 1st December 2022 
 
We are very excited to let you know details of the Year 6 residential for the next academic year, which will 
take place from Tuesday 29th November to Thursday 1st December 2022.   
 
This year, we are thrilled to be able to offer the children a trip to London to explore the sights that our capital 
city has to offer. In terms 3 and 4, children will be learning about WW2 and this trip will offer an excellent 
opportunity to excite and engage them about this topic. 
 
The table below outlines the itinerary for the three day visit and will give you details about the exciting places 
that the children will be visiting and the activities that they will be taking part in. 
 
 

Tuesday 29th November: 

8am Depart School for London (by coach) 

12pm Visit ‘The Imperial War Museum’ 

3pm Visit ‘ZSL London Zoo’ 

6.30pm Restaurant Meal 

8.30pm Check in to Accommodation (Youth Hostel Association Accommodation) 

 
 
 

Wednesday 30th November: 

8.30am Breakfast at Accommodation 

10.30am Visit ‘The National History Museum’ 

2pm Visit ‘The Tower of London’ 

5pm Restaurant Meal 

7.30pm Visit a Theatre to experience a ‘West End Show’ 
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Friday 1st December: 

8.30am Breakfast at Accommodation 

10am Central London Sightseeing 

2pm Visit ‘HMS Belfast’ 

5pm Depart London for home (by coach)  

 
The total cost of the visit per child will be approximately £256.70 (including travel, meals, accommodation 
and admission to all of the attractions outlined above).  This price is based on 55 children choosing to attend 
the residential but could vary very slightly if numbers signing up to attend the trip are higher or lower than 
expected.  We also plan to involve the Y6 in various fundraising events throughout the year to try and help 
lower the cost.  If you are experiencing difficulties in meeting all or part of the cost of this trip, please come and 
speak to us and we will do our best to help. 
 
The trip is being booked through Diverse School Travel, a leading educational travel company for schools who 
will work closely with us during the whole tour planning process to ensure that your child will get the very best 
experience whilst away.  
 
If you would like your child to participate in this exciting opportunity, please give permission via ParentPay by 
paying a £25.00 non-refundable deposit by Friday 15th July 2022, which will reserve your child a place on 
the trip. 
 
Parents will be given the choice to pay the full cost of the trip up front, or, if you would prefer, to pay via 
instalments.  All payments will be required to be made via ParentPay and the trip must be paid for in full prior 
to the visit.  As with all trips, we have to ensure that we have sufficient parental voluntary contributions to 
cover our expenses, otherwise it may be necessary to cancel the whole trip. 
 
As always, please do not hesitate to speak to school staff if you have any queries, questions or concerns about 
the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
The Year 6 Team 


